
Spring is here and so are the Seedlings. 
 

On Saturday , May 11th  2019 

From 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

The Merrimack Conservation Commission   

&  

Currier Orchards  

will be hosting  Merrimack’s 

 19th Annual Seedling  Give-Away 
This event is open to all Merrimack residents.  

Seedlings will be dispensed at Currier Orchards, 9 Peaslee Rd. 

Available this year are: 

Quantities are limited. 

The MCC reserves the right to limit the amount  of  seedlings  given to individual residents.   

For more information, please visit www.merrimackoutdoors.org 

Crab Apple 

Northern White  Cedar 

Black Walnut 

Pussy Williow 

Ninebark 

American Hazelnut 

Beach Plum 

Virginia Rose 

Bayberry 

Gray Dogwood 

Nannyberry 

Silky Dogwood 

Juneberry 

 

http://merrimackoutdoors.org/

